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Haughton 
News MEETING INDIVIDUAL NEEDS 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

 

 
 
As the Autumn Term draws to a close, we have had a 
very busy but wonderful end to the year. 
 
Weôve had class trips, Christmas lunch, Christmas 
parties, a Christmas performance, Christmas disco, 
Christmas Jumper Day and not forgetting a very    
special visitor to school!  
 
Father Christmas arrived with presents for all the       
children.  It was a lovely occasion and the children 
were very excited to meet him! 
 
We had a wonderful turnout for our Nativity Christmas 
performance and we would like to extend a big thank 
you to all of the children, staff and helpers who      
contributed to making it thoroughly entertaining and     
enjoyable.   
 

The children looked fantastic in their        
costumes and performed brilliantly;  we are 
very proud of them and we are sure you are 
too!   
 
Thank you for your kind donations for School 
Fund from the performance. 
 
Apologies once again for having to postpone 
ñRed Riding Hoodò, we hope you are able to 
join us on Wednesday 10th January, 1.15pm. 
 
Over one hundred and eighty people came 
to our Christmas Disco and it was lots of fun!  
Thank you to all who came, donated prizes 
and helped out to make the evening another 
successful event.  We will let you know how 
much we raised in the new year. 

 
The children all looked very festive in their 
Christmas jumpers today!  Thank you for 
your donations for Save the Children. 
 
Finally all that is left for this year is to wish 
you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy 
New Year!  We look forward to welcoming 
the children back to school next term on  

 
 

 
 
 
 

Wednesday 3rd January 2018 
 
   
  Gill KnoxðHeadteacher 
 

       

MAKATON BEGINNERS COURSE 
The Makaton Beginners Course will be run over two full days.    
Tuesday 30th January & Tuesday 6th February 2018  

There are still places available, please contact school if you are interested in attending. 
Further details will be issued in the new year. 



 

 


